February 4th, 2020 Meeting Minutes

Meeting Called: 6:02pm
Pledge: 6:03pm
Treasurer’s Report:  Checking - $4,164.90 and Savings - $1,000.96.  This was accepted by Tabby Edwards and Shaelah Dame.
Secretary’s Report:  Not given-no one cared to go over it.  The was accepted by Tabby Edwards, Shaelah Dame, and Jesye Dame.
Trips:  Two trips for High Rollers – 1st is February 8th, 2020 and the 2nd is February 22nd, 2020.
Blue Mountain Museum Trip – June 8th, 2020 rain or shine.  This is a bus trip so the permission slip and bus information is being finalized by Holly Wachowicz and Mrs. Ellis.
Field Day:  June 18th, 2020 with a rain date of June 19th, 2020.  It is going to be all grade friendly.  There will be a mixture of grades grouping.  We talked about getting ribbons/watter bottles for all kids participation.
Committee for Field Trip is: Shaelah Dame, Tabby Edwards, and Holly Wachowicz.  The will be talking about what foods to get for this day and the ribbons/water bottles for participation.
Bunny Breakfast:  March 28th, 2020.  We are doing an Easter egg hunt for the kids with face painting and we are talking about doing some games or crafts as well.  We talked buying food from the cafeteria for the breakfast.
The committee for the Bunny Breakfast is Jesye Wood, Shaelah Dame, Holly Wachowicz, and Stephanie Shults.
Yearbook:  We need to reach out to the teachers for the pictures.  We had reached out to the yearbook company and they have agreed to have both the 6th graders get their pictures featured on the front and back of the yearbook.  We need to send out sheets for the love lines which are going to be $1.00 a line.  We also need to reach out for sponsorships.  We are planning on giving out the yearbooks at the yearbook dedication ceremony as they were done in the past.  This date is pending.
The committee for the yearbook is Jesye Wood, Shaelah Dame, and Holly Wachowicz.
Book Give Away:  March 6th, 2020.  WE have discussed on getting books donated that are gently used instead of buy them as we have a ton of books left over from the prior years.
Fundraisers:  Eagle Gear – didn’t have many orders and the orders were due February 7th, 2020.
Gertrude Hawk – Need to reach out to them for the booklets to send home to the kids.  It was talked about orders being due March 9th, 2020 to get orders toe week of March 30th, 2020.
Superintendant:  Not at the meeting so nothing to discuss.
Next Meeting:  March 9th, 2020 at 6pm
Meeting Adjourned:  7:30pm
Attendees:  Stephanie Shults, Jesye Wood, Shaelah Dame, Tabby Edwards, and Holly Wachowicz.

